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To:  All companies under National Energy Board jurisdiction 
Canadian Energy Pipeline Association 
Canadian Association of Petroleum Producers 
Provincial and Territorial Regulators 

National Energy Board Amended Safety Advisory 
NEB SA 2016-01A2 
Pipeline Fitting Materials Quality Assurance 

The attached, Safety Advisory SA 2016-01A2 is an amendment to SA 2016-01A that was issued 
12 April 2017. This amendment provides additional detail on measures taken by manufacturers 
to improve quality assurance for fittings.  

The National Energy Board (NEB or the Board) expects regulated companies to demonstrate a 
proactive commitment to continual improvement in safety, security and environmental 
protection, and to promote a positive safety culture as part of their management systems. 

Safety Advisories are issued periodically in order to improve the oil and gas industry’s 
awareness of an identified safety or environmental concern with the goal of preventing incidents 
from occurring. A Safety Advisory also serves to further highlight NEB requirements, and 
conveys the Board’s expectation that regulated companies take appropriate action to mitigate any 
potential impacts to people or the environment. 

If you have any questions regarding this advisory please contact Pipeline Integrity personnel at 
the Board through our toll free number at 1-800-899-1265. 

Yours truly, 

Original signed by 

Sheri Young 
Secretary of the Board 
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